August 19, 2001

Space Center Rotary Club
c/o Nassau Bay Hilton
3000 Nasa Road One
Houston, Texas 77058

Dear Rotarians:

Thank you very much for all of your support and assistance throughout the ongoing
reconstructive surgery that Blanca is undergoing

We really appreciate all of the emotional support that your organization has provided to
us in addition to the financial support, including the generosity of Houstonians, who have
provided us with room and board during the periods we have spent in the United States.

There is no way for us to express our appreciation properly for everything that your
organization has done to assist us, and our family, during these trying times.

Once again, thank you for all of your help. It is deeply appreciated, even when the
language barrier prevents us from properly expressing our gratitude.

Sincerely,

: Sacts Sl

Sra. ééucia Gonzalez

Srita. Blanca Meza Gonzalez



